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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARIAT 
 
TO:   ALL MEDIA HOUSES AND POLITICAL EDITORS 

SUBJECT: PRESS CONFERENCE ALERT 

PRIORITY: URGENT 

DATE:   16 APRIL 2012 

SADTU KwaZulu Natal is calling all media houses to come and attend the SADTU KwaZulu Natal press 

conference after a successful Provincial executive committee meeting which was held over the weekend. 

Members of the PEC have successful deliberations and took many progressive and radical resolutions on 

how we can take education forward.  

The press conference will highlight major decisions taken including: 

• The decisions on how we take education forward in this province. 

• How we interact with the department of education and the MEC. 

• Our decision on the mass action. 

• Our dismay at the NEDBANK CEO Ruel Khoza for undermining our democratically elected 

government. And our call for our members to migrate from NEDBANK en masse. 

DATE:   17 APRIL 2012 

TIME:  10H00 

VENUE: SADTU HOUSE BOARDROOM (4th Floor; 321 SMITH STREET; DURBAN) 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

CONTACT 

MBUYISENI MATHONSI 

PROVINCIAL SECRETARY 

0826117027 

mmathonsi@sadtu.org.za  


